«. . Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOI

BBPSRH/PARENT/2024-25/35 18 September, 2024

VERIFICATION OF CBSE LOC & RESULT OF HYE
CLASS X

Dear Parents,

We are in the process of finalizing the CBSE LOC (List of Candidates) for Class X. As part of this
procedure, we require parental verification. Therefore, we request that one of the parents, along with the

student, to visit the school on Saturday, 21st September, between 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m, to complete
the verification.

During your visit, you will also have the opportunity to discuss your ward’s performance in the Half-Yearly
Examination and collect their report card as per the scheduled PTM.

Kindly ensure that you are well-informed about your ward’s subject combination.

BBPS, ROHINI



